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20th March 2025 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

Black Country Living Museum – Wednesday 2nd April 2025 
 

We are delighted to have arranged a visit to the Black Country Living Museum for our Year One 
children to support their learning in History and Design Technology. The visit will take place 
on Wednesday 2nd April. During the visit, the children will be explore the museum, learn about 
life in the past and will also take part in a brick work workshop!  
 
The children will leave school at approximately 9.00am travelling by coach and will return to 
school ready for collection at the end of the day. They should wear their school uniform and 
will need to bring a waterproof jacket/coat and wear suitable shoes for walking. Your child will 
need to bring a small rucksack containing their water bottle and packed lunch. As children in 
Year 1 are entitled to Universal Free School Meals, school can provide a packed lunch. If you 
would like to take advantage of this, please state in the comment box when giving consent.  
 
This visit is part funded meaning we only need to request a small payment of  £4.00 per child. 
This will include a portion of traditional chips for each child! If your child is entitled to benefit 
related Free School Meals (and Pupil Premium Funding), school have subsidised the cost of this 
trip by a £1, leaving a balance of £3.00, payable by parents. Whilst payment is voluntary, we 
do rely on enough parental support to make the trip viable and enable it to go ahead. Should 
sufficient funds not be received, the trip will unfortunately be cancelled. 
 
 
If you wish your child to participate, please give consent via the Gateway app and pay by 
Monday 31st March 2025. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding payment, please contact the office or see Mrs Ferretti.   
 
Best wishes,  
 
 
Mrs J Ferretti 
Headteacher  
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